
Greenwood  Genetic  Center
Hosts Rare Disease Workshop
 

“In December 2017, the Greenwood Genetic Center (GCC) convened
and hosted a workshop in Greenwood, SC in association with the
Snyder-Robinson  Foundation.  Participants  in  the  workshop
included  nationally-recognized  basic  scientists,  physicians
who work with patients with SRS, representatives of companies
interested in developing therapeutics, and leaders from the
SRS Foundation representing the interests of families.”

A full press release is posted on GCC’s website below:

http://www.ggc.org/education/media/press-releases/925-ggc-host
ed-rare-disease-treatment-workshop.html
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